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Hello Year R

Welcome back to schooll!
We’ve missed you so much.
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Challenge: How many rainbows can you spot in the
powerpoint?



You will probably be in a different classroom.
The classrooms will not look the same.




What changes have there been?

 Things have been quite strange for the past few weeks, and
we have all had to stay at home a lot.

» We are really please that we are starting to come back to
school, but some things will be a little different, but some
things are the same.

 Here are a few...

What is ?| What is the ?
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LA\ Things that are different
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« We won'’t all gather together so there will be no assemblies
in the hall.

* Not all of your friends and teachers will be back in school.

* We will have less equipment and toys to play with.

« We have to eat lunch in the classroom or outside with the
children from our learning pod.

« We have to stay with our friends from our pod at playtime
and lunch time.
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(@) Things that are the

? e We are still incredible!!

» We are all still part of the Cupernham Infant
School family.

» We will still have fun learning and playing.
» We will continue to learn inside and outside.
« We will wear our school uniform to school.
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How we are going to stay safe in school

« The germs are passed from person to person, so for a while
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we have to stop doing some things like:-

xK M

Giving high fives Being really close to . .
Shaki.n.g hands Other peop[e Hugglng our frl.en.d.s
But we can...
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KalEsp < agh other Hug ourselves  Glve Thumbs Up  gpile lots
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How we are going to stay safe
in school
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Sit on your ‘carpet cross’ @ ®
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ORinse

www.cdc.gov/handwashing

Social Distancing Working at your own desk Washing our hands reqularly.



When you arrive/leave school

* Please make sure you are following the social distancing.

* Please follow the marked routes around the school grounds to get to
and from your classroom

* You will arrive and leave at different times to other classes.
* Quickly leave the school site and don’t gather outside.
* Please arrive and be collected by one adult where possible.

* Please only arrive at school with a named coat, a sun hat, a water
bottle and a packed lunch in a disposable bag if you need one.

 The play trail and other outdoor equipment will be closed.



Do you have any worries or
fears?

* Sharing is caring!

e Tell the rest of the class, probably everyone is feeling the
same way, and we can talk about it together.



You don’t need to feel worried
because:

« Grown ups will keep you safe.
» Everything will go back to normal soon.
* You are special and loved.

e If you have any worries remember to always share them with
a grown up. Everyone is probably feeling the same, and we
can talk about it together.



We can’t walitt to

see you very
soon!!

How many rainbows did you count?



